
 

       MISC. CASE NO. 4 OF 2020 
REF. : COMPLAINT CASE NO. 2 OF 2019 

 
21.12.2020     

It has been reported that there was a bona fide typing mistake 

in typing the names of the accused in the FIR and that typographical 

mistake has been corrected. Copy of the corrected FIR is available in 

the file. 

 

Deputy Registrar, Manipur Lokayukta is directed to furnish a 

copy of the corrected FIR to the applicant/complainant.  

 

 

             Sd/-       Sd/- 
MEMBER   CHAIRPERSON 

 


